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17 March 2022



Dear Year 11 Parent/Carer,


Now that Covid restrictions have lessened, we are delighted to be able to inform you of the date for the Year 11 Prom later in the summer term. The Prom is one of our favourite events of the year and celebrates the passing through school of our year 11 students. The event is planned for 7pm on the 30th June 2022, after the GCSE exams in Constance Green Hall. 

We are also in the process of creating a Yearbook for the Year 11 students to remember their time at school. Information about how to purchase both tickets for the Prom and the Yearbook on ParentPay will be available soon.


Thank you,


Warm Regards


Mr P. Alker
Head of Year 11


Mr D. Holdsworth
[bookmark: _GoBack]Assistant Head
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